
The Parent Support and Advisory Council’s goal is to create an interactive, collaborative group 
providing input to the board on issues and topics; to receive board updates on crucial or critical 
updates; and to create support among group members based on those who have walked a specific 
caregiver path before. (The PSAC was created by, and is ran & organized by local parents) 

Reach out to Debra Williamson directly at dwilliamson@edisonohio.edu with questions and 
meeting date/time information or visit https://www.facebook.com/greenecountydd for posts 
regarding PSAC. 
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